
October 26, 2013  

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have had the privilege of knowing and working with Mr. William Keith Bookwalter from 
1981 to 1984.  He was the principal at the International School of San Pedro Sula in 
Honduras, Central America.  I was a kindergarten teacher.  His management style of 
helping teachers reflect on areas of strength and areas for growth in our teaching created 
a positive atmosphere of caring support which allowed us to refine our skills and improve 
our instructional competency without the criticism that damages collegial relationships 
and stifles progress.  His focus is positive and empowering.  He will make an excellent 
“math interventionist”.  He is very knowledgeable in the area of math and knows how to 
work with educators to develop their highest potential.  He will be an asset to any 
administrative team dedicated to improving education for children. 

If you have any questions, I can be reached on my cell phone (928)551-1094.  

Sincerely, 

Ellen McAllister-Flack 
Kindergarten Teacher 
Sanders Unified School District #18 
Sanders, Arizona 
 
 


